Glenville Police Department
Press Release

On Saturday, April 29, 2017 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., the Town of
Glenville Police Department will be participating with the National
Prescription Drug Take Back Day which aims to provide a safe, convenient
and responsible means of disposing of prescription drugs, while also
educating the general public about the potential for abuse of medications.

The Drug Take Back Day will take place at the Town of Glenville Police
station located at 18 Glenridge Road. Citizens may bring any and all unused
prescription drugs to be safely disposed of with no questions asked.

The National Prescription Drug Take Back Day is done in conjunction with
the United States Drug Enforcement Agency and has been very successful in
the past.

Any questions about Saturday’s event may be directed to the Glenville
Police Department Chief’s Office at 518-384-0123, option#1.
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